DJJ is open for business at its new permanent headquarters at 110 William Street.

DJJ Moves to Permanent Headquarters at 110 William Street

On Tuesday, January 22, 2008 the Department of Juvenile Justice (DJJ) opened the doors to its
new headquarters facility on the 13" and 14™ Floor of 110 William Street in Lower Manhattan.

The new office space is characterized by an open “bullpen” style setting in which staff can
freely interact, consistent with the style of the Bloomberg Administration. This setting improves
the delivery of agency services and enhances customer service to staff and all New Yorkers who
interact with DJJ.

Deputy Commissioner for Administration & Policy Jacqueline James said of the new
headquarters: “It is an exciting and proud time for our Agency as we begin a new era in our
permanent space”

DJJ Headquarters houses the administrative, executive and operations staff of the Agency and
provides support to the Department’s three secure detention facilities and eighteen non-secure
detention facilities throughout the five boroughs.

The new office space was designed and implemented by the New York City Department of
Citywide Administrative Services (DCAS). The combined yearlong efforts of DCAS
Commissioner Martha Hirst and her staff resulted in a modern home for DJJ.
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